
 

 

The Harvest Golf Club  
Irrigation Install Update: April 12th 

As you may be aware, Phase 2 of the irrigation install started April 2nd. This 
phase is expected to be completed by late September. We would like to thank 
you in advance for your patience and understanding during this exciting time, 
with the sole goal of improving course conditions for decades to come. Due to 
the intricacies of this process, it may be inevitable for the AP Irrigation team to 

avoid generating noise or be in the sight of play. We respectfully request for your 
cooperation by exercising care as they are performing their necessary duties 
more often than not around play. Once drilling begins in any given area, it is 

important to point out that hydraulic drilling is highly technical and can reach up 
to 800ft underground. Due to the extreme inertia, the drilling process cannot be 

stopped at any time as it could damage the equipment or the course.  
 

The scope of work initiated around the pumphouse (right of the 9th Fairway), and 
the back of #1 tee box is near completion. Please refer to image #1 for 

orientation. On Saturday, April 13th, we will be proceeding with equipment being 
moved towards line #6 and get away from the initial starting point (the 

pumphouse). Beside continued drilling reparation work including sodding and 
backfilling excavated holes will also be performed next week. Our aim is to return 

the general area of the pumphouse towards normalcy within 10-14 days.  



 

 

The project is currently on schedule. AP Irrigation will be mobilizing in front of the 
18th tee to drill in three seperate directions (#7,#8,#9). Consequently, all tee 

boxes on hole 18 will be taken out of play from Monday, the 15th through Friday, 
April 19th. This process will take approximately five days to complete. During this 
time, the 18th tee will be closed for play and a temporary tee will be in use for all 

golfers. 
 

Thereafter, work will continue up to hole #8 (see #7 line) and will progress 
around hole #16 (joining line #7 & #8 and the general area), this should take a 

few weeks to complete.    
 

*expected project timelines are condition dependant and may vary. Our aim is to to keep you 
informed throughout the process and we will make every effort to notify you of any 
unforeseen changes.  

 



 

 

We thank you once more for your patience and understanding as this entire 
project may be considered construction work while play is in progress. Should 
you have ever have a question about this new irrigation install, please do not 

hesitate to contact me via phone or stop my office at any time of your choosing. 
 

Warm Regards, 
Gilles Dufort 

General Manager / Executive Professional 
The Harvest Golf Club 

 


